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September 23, 2024 

Via email only: bnewman@my.loyno.edu  
 
 
Benji Newman 
Loyola University New Orleans College of Law 
 
 
RE: Public Records Request 
        
 
Dear Mr. Newman: 
 
 This letter is in response to your request for information regarding the Office of Juvenile Justice 
on August 30, 2024. From January 1, 2020 to present, there were no deaths of youth in the legal custody 
of the Office of Juvenile Justice. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (225) 925-7990. 
 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
Cassidy Thomas 
Paralegal for Revettea Woods 
General Counsel 
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